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Comments: I am writing to urge the Forest Service to say YES to the proposed Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek

Watershed Withdrawal. This action is crucial to maintaining the health of the Watershed and preventing pollution,

amongst other environmental harms. Furthermore, supporting the Withdrawl will protect cultural values and lands

of the Lakota People. I also ask that the FS do an Environmental Assesment of the area, followed by a Finding of

No Significant Impact report. Thank you for taking the public's wishes into consideration and acting for the good

of the people. 


